
 
THE VENETIANS 

WES, GWEN, LEE, & MARYANNE KINNEY 

39 Maple Lane 

Knox, Maine 04986 

(207) 568-3683 

krhfarm@uninets.net 

 

 

April 14, 2010 

 

Ben Wallace 

Portland Fire Department 

Portland, ME 

 

Dear Mr. Wallace, 

 

This is to notify you that all doors into common areas have been changed to fire doors as 

your department has requested.  Also, the smoke detectors and CO2 alarms are up to code 

for all 5 units in 140 Pine Street. 

 

Thank you for giving us time to do this. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Lee Kinney 

 

 

 

 


